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9-17-2021 

A few reminders and updates... 

Each child that is sent home sick from school and needs to quarantine will be given a 

date to return IF you are not getting them tested. You must supply the front office 

with the negative test results if they are to return before their scheduled date. Thank 

you for your cooperation with this School Board policy! Please see attachment for 

COVID notice. 

As per the Parent Handbook, there are no birthday celebrations at all this year on 

campus. Please do not send in cupcakes or other treats as they will be sent home in the 

afternoon. While we love to celebrate with students we cannot in this current 

environment. Thank you for understanding! 

Also Please send in students with everything they will need for the day, backpacks, 

sweaters, lunch… Being prepared for their school day is part of the “ownership” we 

try to teach them here at Lake Forest. 

Our first School Advisory Council (or SAC) meeting will be held on Tuesday 

September 28 at 6:00 PM. in the school Media Center. We will have snacks for all 

who attend. We hope to see you there. 

As always, thank you for trusting us with your most precious gift, your children. 

Have a restful weekend!! 

 


